
Helping Hands Project Organization Warns Against Scam Involving False

Donations

Everett, WA 04/20/2023 - Helping Hands Project Organization (HHPO) has become

aware of a recent scam involving false donations. The scam involves an individual

claiming to represent HHPO and collecting funds for magazine subscriptions for certain

shelters and non-profit groups in Seattle.

HHPO would like to clarify that this is not a program affiliated with our organization. We

do not accept donations for magazine subscriptions, nor do we collect funds through

Zelle. All donations to HHPO are securely processed through our qgiv portal at

https://secure.qgiv.com/for/hhpo/.

HHPO urges the public to be cautious of anyone claiming to represent our organization

without official identification. We also advise that individuals do not donate to anyone

claiming to collect funds for HHPO without verifying the legitimacy of the person and the

program.

HHPO is committed to ensuring the safety and security of all donations made to our

organization. We appreciate the community's support in helping us combat this scam

and protect our reputation.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please contact us at

admin@helpinghands-project.org.
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